
In Tax Block D, the area closest to Martin State Airport, a large double-
piped outfall (009)  was repaired. 



At Outfall 009 a new bed was laid, new pipes installed then covered 
with concrete followed by dirt, and the top surface was graded. 



Another outfall (007) needed a culvert hatch box installed. 



Bulkhead work was almost completed; however, some work remained 
beyond completion of the Season 1 sediment work. 



For questions, comments or concerns please contact: 

Mékell Mikell, Communications Representative 

800-449-4486 or Mekell.T.Mikell@lmco.com 

 

Lockheed Martin wishes to thank the contractors, the 

regulators and permitting authorities, and the 

community for its cooperation in helping make  

this project a success. 


